
Bart Mejia named as new city
engineer
The Public Services Engineering Division received news that
longtime fellow employee, Bart Mejia, has been promoted to
City Engineer.

Chief Executive Officer Tom Hatch, alongside Public Service
Director  Ernesto  Munoz,  announced  earlier  today  that  the
vacant City Engineer position would be filled by Mejia. With
more than 28 years of professional experience in engineering
and  project  management,  including  the  past  25  years  of
dedicated service to the City of Costa Mesa, Mejia will make a
smooth transition into his new role.

“His soft but firm personality, professionalism and dedication
make Bart an ideal choice to lead the Engineering Division of
our Department,” Munoz said. “He has been intimately involved
with the development of the Fairview Park Master Plan and
managed the construction of many of the Plan’s elements.”

Mejia is a registered engineer in the State of California and
a graduate from California State University Long Beach, where
he earned a Bachelor’s degree in Civil Engineering. Mejia has
also  completed  post  baccalaureate  courses  from  the  Water
Resources Specialization in the Master of Science in Civil
Engineering Program.

With his already active role in many of the city’s public
works projects, Mejia will continue to shape the city through
his vision.
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